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Thursday 29
th

 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the children will be taking part in the Christmas Card Project again this 

year. In previous years this has been organised by the Friends PTA but to help facilitate the handover of the 

new Chair, the school will be running the project this year.  

 

Next week the children will be creating Christmas cards during their art lesson. The designs will then be sent 

home on Friday 07
th

 October for you to view and place orders.  Orders can be placed from Monday 10
th

 

October using the form attached to your child’s design or, alternatively, via www.apfsorders.co.uk using 

your unique code on the form. 

 

The deadline for returning the cards (with the completed form attached) is Friday 14
th

 October. There are no 

exceptions! Unfortunately any orders received after this date will not be included. This is to ensure the 

orders arrive in good time for Christmas postage.  

 

As part of our fundraising efforts, the school will receive a percentage of the proceeds which will go towards 

purchasing new resources and equipment for the classrooms. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to drop by the school office.  

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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